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Commissioner McEvoy’s term extended as selection process for new Commissioner continues  
 

VICTORIA—Michael McEvoy will continue to act in the role of Information and Privacy 
Commissioner while the Special Committee to appoint his successor continues its work.  
 
“I look forward to the appointment of the new Commissioner and will work to ensure a smooth 
transition of the Office,” said Commissioner McEvoy.  
 
“I am honoured to have served as an Officer of the Legislative Assembly of British Columbia and the 
people of our Province and I am grateful to all of those who have served with me.” 
 
Commissioner McEvoy’s term concluded March 31, and he did not intend to seek a second.  
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